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Approved Minutes
4/3/14
Conference Call   1:00 P.M.

Meeting was called to order at 1:03p.m.

Roll Call showed the following members present: Lorenzen, Steier, McKelvey, Griffith, Farmer, Paschke, and Dehmlow.

No financial report for April, it will be given at the next meeting of the IPOA Board in Urbandale.
 
The main focus of this meeting was to discuss and confirm last minute details on the Conference.

Kellie gave a brief update on events at the Capitol. The legislature would like to adjourn towards the end of April, the last day is scheduled for April 22nd but it is unlikely they will be finished by that date. The "hush" discussion and debate will take extra time. Kellie was asked if this was the first time funds have been expended for someone ending employment with the state, it has been done in the past but was referred to as severance pay. Kellie is continuing to discuss reinstating the 5 million contribution to 411, nothing firm at this time to report. There is discussion of a Taser bill, it would require mandatory training for those that carry tasers, no bill has been submitted. There has been much discussion on a bill to introduce Medical Marijuana, the bill has not yet been drafted and we are in the loop. Captain McKelvey has attended meetings on behalf of the IPOA where this has been the topic of discussion. The Joint Public Safety Committee in December agreed that we would not support any legalization of marijuana. 

Steier, Griffith, and Dehmlow updated the Board on the conference. Our numbers are looking better and Dehmlow anticipates attendance in the 80 range. We possibly will have about 14 Vendors and possibly a few more. The Board discussed the agenda and sequence of events. The annual business meeting will be held on Tuesday the 15th following lunch. Monday will be a very busy day with the Vendors present and we want to give them maximum time. Lunch on Monday will be provided for all, we will have a buffet lunch to include the Vendors.

The next Board Meeting will be on April 13, 2014, 6:00p.m. at the Conference Hotel.
 
Motion to adjourn by Farmer, 2nd by Steier. All voted in favor of the motion. Meeting adjourned at 1:33p.m..

Respectfully,

Terry Dehmlow
IPOA Sec.-Treasurer
